
 

 

 
 

Join us for an Open House to learn more about our 
Kindergarten Enrichment Program in DASD! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                   
                                                                
 

Corporate Office staff along with our Kindergarten Enrichment teachers 
will be there to answer all your ACP questions. 

 

FOR: ALL parents that have students attending      
         Kindergarten in any DASD school for the     
         2020/2021 school year 
         **Children may attend 
 
WHEN: Thursday, March 19th                              
            anytime between 5:30-7:30pm 
 
WHERE: Lionville Elementary School LGR 

 


